THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA

TRAVEL ADVISORY NO.14 OF 2"°JUNE 2023

On the 22™ March 2023, the government of the United Republic of Tanzania (URT)
issued a Travel Advisory Number 13 following the declaration of Marburg Viral
Disease (MVD) outbreak in Kagera Region,Tanzania. In collaboration with various
stakeholders, Tanzania has jointly and successfully responded to the Marburg Viral
Disease (MVD) that led to an official DECLARATION OF END OF MVD outbreak
on 02" June 2023 in Kagera Region.
Therefore the URT is updating its Travel Advisory effective from 02" June 2023, as
follows;
1. At any point of entry(airport, ground crossing or port) will resume routine
travel procedures by the Port Health Authority as per International Health
Regulation (!HR).

2. Surveillance for 21- days of travelers entering and exiting Kagera is no

longer required.

3. Everyone including allConveyances operators should observe routine
Infection Preventing and Control (IPC) measures such as Hand Hygiene at

all time regardless of the end of MVD.

4. Routine decontamination of Vehicles entering in and or departing Kagera is

no longer required.
NB: The Travel Advisory will be reviewed from time to time as the need
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